## St. Patrick's Catholic Primary School

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk
Twitter - @st\_patricks

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk

Phone - 0151 709 1062 Friday 13<sup>th</sup> May 2022

Peace, Love & Understanding

Be the Best that You Can Be

This week has been dominated by our children showing extreme resilience across the school. Our amazing year 6 pupils have been absolutely inspirational whilst sitting their SATs. To think their last full school year was when they were in Year 3, is absolutely incredible. Not once did they grumble or moan; instead they faced the challenge head on and showed through their assessments all the learning they had completed since they joined our school. We are incredibly proud of them all... in fact if you ask them, it's probably been one of the best weeks they've had... lots of biscuits, treats, extra play, chippy and a visit from the ice cream man. They have proven that they can 'BE THE BEST THAT THEY CAN BE' even through challenges. We applaud them.

<u>Safeguarding</u> - our spotlight this week is for those children who are Young Carers. <u>Young Carers</u> <u>Leaflet</u>

<u>School website - www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk</u> please keep checking our website for any updates. We have lots of information in the curriculum section about what your child will be learning this term.

<u>Assemblies</u> – We would like to invite our families back into our assemblies on a Monday and Friday morning. Let the good times roll!

<u>Reading books</u> - Please can you ensure that your child is reading at home. They should have a reading book and record. If you can please sign these with a little comment telling us if your child enjoyed the book.

<u>Attendance</u> - If your child has a medical appointment, please email proof to the office, and bring your child in after the appointment if they are well enough. Our school target is 100% but the minimum we accept is 97%.

Overall – 95.8%	Year 2 – 93.3%	Year 5 – 99.3%
Reception – 95%	Year 3 – 96.3%	Year 6 – 98.9%
Year 1 – 91%	Year 4 – 96.1%	

<u>Uniform</u> - Please check your child's uniform. We have had several parents approach us about missing uniform. Please put your child's name in all items and check that your child has their own jumper. If you find that it is the wrong jumper/cardigan, please just hand it back in. We are also teaching the children to be responsible for their own belongings.

PE TIMETABLE - CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT		
Year 1 - Tuesday and Wednesday	Year 4 - Tuesday and Thursday	
Year 2 - Monday and Friday	Year 5 - Thursday am and swimming Thursday pm.	
Year 3 - Wednesday and Thursday	Year 6 - Monday and Friday	